
We have a very busy and exciting month ahead of us. April’s theme is 
‘Animals in Action’. We will be observing Earth Day (4-22) and Arbor 

Day (4-25). Check your child’s parent board for related activities.  
Thank you to all of our families that helped make our Easter Bonnet 
Parade a success! We had so much fun and all of the kids looked 
great in their bonnets. Since the weather is warming up please be 
sure that your child is dressed appropriately for outside play. We also 
appreciate any donations of ice pops to help our classes beat the 

heat! 

 

VPK Announcements 
 Our VPK graduation is approaching very fast! There is a $45 graduation 
fee and we are asking the it be paid to the front office NO LATER THAN 
Friday, May 1st. Also, we are asking that all VPK only children are picked 

up by 11:30. There will be a $10 charge for every hour after. 

 

 

We hope you have a great month! Thank you for sharing your children 

with us! 
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April 2015 Newsletter 

“Sweet April 
showers do spring 
May flowers”  -
Langston  

SAFETY ALERT 

A friendly  reminder to our parents that our parking lot can be-
come extremely busy during peak times. Please be very       
cautious while driving and keep your eyes open for pedestrians 
crossing. Please do not park in front of the dumpster or along 
the fences. We appreciate your cooperation in keeping our 

parking lot safe! 



Hello from infants! We have some new friends this month! We 

would like to welcome Alijah, Avery and Nathan to our infant family!  

We had a great month of March! We enjoyed our Easter Bonnet Pa-
rade with lots of parents and grandparents participating. It was fun 
to ride in strollers and cribs through out the parking lot while many 
cameras were rolling. Our cribs were even decorated and made all 
of us look beautiful! Many parents helped get us ready for the pa-
rade and Roman’s grandpa even helped by pushing one of the cribs 
in the parade! We are all very grateful for their help! We have sever-
al friends who are trying to crawl and a few that are wearing shoes 

and trying to walk! We all have so much fun playing together! 

As always, thank you for sharing your child with us! 

♥Babe, President, Infant Room Angels 

 Its time for some fun and exciting activities!! This months theme is 
Animals in Action! We will be learning all about different types of 
animals and what their jobs are. Please check the parent board for 
any upcoming events. Please check your childs daily sheet for any 

needed supplies. 

 

♥ Ms. Nancy, Ms. Julie & Ms. Lynsay 
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Developmental 1A 

Infants 

Developmental 1B 

It’s a jungle out there!  We will be learning about all sorts of animals. 
We will learn animal sounds and make animal crafts. We will learn 
about letters P -Z and numbers 9 and 10. Keep an eye out for any info 
on upcoming events. The weather is warming up so please dress your 
child appropriately for outdoor play. Also, please make sure to check 
your  childs cubbie for needed supplies and art work. As always, thank 

you for sharing your child with us. 

♥Ms. Michelle, Ms. Angelica & Ms. Brittany 
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Hello Friends!! Its hard to believe we are already in the month 
of April!  During this month we will be learning about animals; 
zoo animals, farm animals etc. We will be learning the colors 

brown and gray; also the shapes triangle and rectangle. 

Our morning activities begin at 9am and we strongly encour-
age all of the children to be in class by 9am that way there is 
no interruption and your child does not miss out on the activi-
ties. Thank you for your support. Also, please make sure all of 
your childs belongings are labeled. As always, thank you for 

sharing your child with us. ♥ Ms. Maria & Ms. Heather 

Welcome Spring! This is an extremely busy month in D3. We will be contin-
uing to work on letters and rote counting 1-30. We will explore the wonder-
ful world of caterpillars and butterflies. Now that the weather is warming 
up we are asking for donations of wet wipes and ice pops. Ms. Angela 
and I ask that you continue to send in an extra set of clothes. This should 
include underwear, socks, a full outfit, and shoes. This will help when ac-
cidents happen. We ask that you continue reading at home, counting and 
enjoying this time with your darling. We look forward to a fun and action 

packed month in D3!  

♥Ms. Kat & Ms. Angela 

PAGE 3 

Developmental 2B 

Developmental 2A 

Developmental 3 

We cant believe it is already April!  This month we will be  learning about 
all kinds of animals in action as well as continuing spring time activities. 
We will be learning about the colors brown and grey, the letters P-Z , 
numbers 9 and 10, and the shapes triangle and rectangle. We are also 
asking for donations of ice pops to help our class beat the heat. Please 
remember to have and extra set of clothes including shoes and socks, 
as well as a sheet and blanket in your childs cubby at all times and be 
sure to label all of their belongings. As always, thank you for sharing 

your child with us. 

♥Ms. Jessica & Ms. Laura 



We say goodbye to winter and hello to spring. This month will start 
with our Easter party on April 2nd. We have a sign up sheet on our 
parent board and any donations are greatly appreciated. We will 
continue doing different, fun dress up days each Friday in April. 
April 10th will be Tacky Tourist day , April 17th crazy hat day and 
April 24 will be face paint day. This month we will be talking about 
jungle, zoo and farm animals. We will be going back in time towards 
the end of the month and visiting the dinosaurs! We continue to re-
view letters P through Z and the number 20. Please make sure that 
your child has an extra set of clothes at all times. As always, thank 

you for sharing your child with us. 

 

♥Ms. Tonja, Ms. Brittany  & Ms. Tania 

PAGE 4 

VPK 

PreK 

This month we are learning about those wild and crazy animals! We are learning 
about zoo animals, farm animals, and jungle animals too! We will also have fun 
with dinosaurs! Just a friendly reminder that the $45 graduation fee will be due no 
later than Friday May 1st.  This fee will cover graduation supplies, and facility rent-
al. This year our graduation theme is “ A Night Out With The Stars”. We have been 
working very hard on our graduation songs in class and we are asking that you 
keep working on them at home. Please keep an eye out for other important gradu-

ation announcements. Once again thank you for sharing your child with us. 

 

♥Ms. Loumarie, Ms. Laurie, Ms. Diana, Ms. Cindy, Ms. Nancy & Ms. Jessica 
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April Birthday Wishes 
Happy 1st Birthday 

Elijah Perez 4/6 

Tessa Lynn Rains 4/11 

                                Happy 2nd Birthday 

Aliyah Gardner 4/2 

Braelynne Grimaldo 4/11 

Sophia Bruno 4/16 

Julia Hiatt 4/25 

 

Happy 3rd Birthday 

Calvin Snyder 4/1 

Noel Reeves 4/4 

Killari Colon 4/11 

Happy 4th Brithday 

Logan Rains 4/12 

Matas Asanavicius 4/14 

Sophia Diaz 4/15 

 

Happy 5th Birthday 

Tristan Carasquillo 4/17 

Alexis Debello 4/19 

Aiden Walters 4/29 

Geno Grossenbaugh 4/30 

Staff Birthdays 

Ms. Diana 4/12    Ms. Michelle 4/16    Ms Chesnee 4/19 


